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Greeting to you all! We hope this letter finds you well. 
Once again Fall has proven to be a season filled with ministry opportunities! We are thankful
for everything the Lord has done and continues to do. As many of you know, after camp
season is over, we travel to churches for Youth Evangelism, Pulpit Supply, and to present
Fernwood Christian Camp as we continue to raise support for the ministry.  God has blessed
with an abundance of opportunity and it has been all systems go! We have been able to take
part in several youth rallies during the month of October. We were even able take part in a
Harvest Sunday desigend to be a Youth Outreach. I was privileged to preach the Gospel to over
40 young people, with several of them  making profession of faith. Please pray that those
young people continue to grow! .  I have also been able to be pulpit supply in several churches.  
Please pray with us as we work to fill the schedule for 2023! 

The family is all doing well! We have already had several bouts of sickness but we are currently
healthy. We would appreciate your prayers for a healthy winter. The Boys are greatly looking
forward to Christmas and snow, Emmett talks about building a snow man all the time. Elliott
Turned the "Big 2" at the end of October and we cant figure out where the time has gone! He
follows after His brother like a puppy! They really love each other (most days).

We are looking forward to a bit of a slower winter, but of course, we are setting up plans and
to-do lists for the spring. One project that we would like to see done concerns our barn. As
many of you know, God provided the funds to replace the roof (still praising the Lord!) this last
spring. With that said, we are looking into having the barn painted to properly compliment our
brand new roof. That may not sound important to you, but we believe that it would make a
huge difference as we continue to take care of Gods property. God is alway good and provides
what we need. We are very grateful for His provision! Please continue to pray with us that God
will provide support and bring in more  campers for 2023!     

HAPPY THANKSGIVING!

CONTACT US:

CODY . EMMETT
LENA . ELLIOTT

330-770-7779

fernwoodchristiancamp@gmail.com
fernwoodchristiancamp.com

ADDRESS:
Fernwood Christian Camp

507 Braden School Rd.
Beaver Falls PA, 15010

Director: Cody Noseworthy

SENDING CHURCH:
Bible Baptist Temple

230 Lettie Ave.
Campbell OH, 44405

Pastor: Matt Ferguson

BECAUSE OF CHRIST,

The Noseworthy Family

PRAYER REQUESTS:
Winter Conference Dec. 29th-30th

Preacher Training Feb. 17th-18th 
To fill our  Winter and Spring


calendar to present the ministry. 


